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Jane Thomas

From: Jane Thomas [jmthomas@tricity.wsu.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, August 04, 2004 8:42 AM
To: Jeanine Betsher (Helm Agro)

Cc: twmiller@wsu.edu; ajzitterkopf@westernsugar.com; bob.mcreynolds@oregonstate.edu;
gary.picha@syngenta.com; george@wcheet.com; gstubbs@senecafoods.com;
jgallian@uidaho.edu; john.shipley@svseeds.com; milo_lyons@alfseed.com;
paul.klein@seminis.com; rbatt@spro.net; rsmelnicoe@ucdavis.edu; UPLBJ@montana.edu;
gsmerdon@comcast.com; ‘Alan Roe’; ‘Catherine Daniels'; 'Doug Walsh'; 'Ed Bechinski'; 'Howard
Deer, USU'; 'Jane Thomas'; 'Jeff Jenkins, OSU'; 'Joe DeFrancesco'’; 'Paul Jepson, OSU'; 'Ronda
Hirnyck'; 'Sue Blodgett'; "'Tom Jahns, UAF'

Subject: Cycloate Chemigation

Ref: 2004-10-1

Thank you for asking if cycloate is being applied by chemigation in Washington. | contacted the people who
supplied me with the initial cycloate use information and no one reports using chemigation. We have no objection
to removing the chemigation directions from the labels. Please feel free to contact me again should you have
additional questions.

Jane M. Thomas

Pacific Northwest Coalition Comment Coordinator
Pesticide Notification Network Coordinator

Pest Management Resource Service

Washington State University Tri-Cities

2710 University Drive

Richland, WA 99354

phone: 509-372-7493

fax: 509-372-7491

e-mail: jmthomas@tricity.wsu.edu

Check out the very cool PNN web page at: http://ext.wsu.edu/pnn
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